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December 
Twenty-second 

1922.

Dr. W. A* Sawyer, 
Medical Director, 
Eastman Kodak Company, 
Rochester, E.Y.

t

Dear Dr. Sawyer

' Let me acknowledge and thank yon 
for your letter of December 19th indicating that 
we may count on you for one of the lectures in the 
course McCUll proposes to give re Industrial Medicine.

I shall set aside Friday, March 2nd for 
your lecture, if this le convenient for you. The time 
will most likely be five o'clock in the afternoon, as 
by experience we have found out that this is the most 
convenient hour for business men. I am quite sure the 
contribution you will make under the subject of "The 
*. yslciar in Industry" will be interesting and valuable 

1 gladly accept your suggestion as to the title.

• siany thanks for your willingness tohelp us, I am,

Yours faithfully.

Principal.
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